
Reference: FS389937373

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning

permission 18/3642/OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new

buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing

buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Steven Mindel

Address: 27F Charles Street Barnes London SW13 0NZ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Whilst I agree that the Barnes Hospital site needs to be developed, a proportion of this development must be
given of to to desperately needed affordable housing.However the idea of building 106 units is ludicrous. The original
request for some 80+ units was pushing it. The number of residential units has now increased to 106 and we simply do
not have the infrastructure to absorb this when the site is in a difficult location accessible via what is in effect a single track
road (South Worple Way from the eastern end). 
I urge the Planning Office and the Planning committee to turn down this revised application.


